
12/10/2023

Family Worship 
A huge well done to our Year 6 crew for
delivering our first Family Worship and 
thank you for all the families who came to  support this. It 
was lovely to see the children working together to 
perform so beautifully.  Next term, our family worship will 
be led by year 5 on Monday 11th December. 

Little Learners
Thank you to those parents who attended
our parent review meetings in Little learners it was great 
to see so many of you. 

Children have been sent home with talking boxes this 
week. Please look at these with your child over the half 
term break and return at the start of term 2.

Now home reading books has been
started its been lovely to hear the
children sharing their stories with us 
and  each other. 

. 
Next Terms Value is  Respect 

How do you show respect? 

Our three school rules are: 

Dates for the Diary 
30/10/2023- Start of Term 2
30/10/2023- Flu Vaccines for children 
07/11/2023- Yr. 5&6 girls football tournament. 
30/11/2023- School photographs
20/12/2023 End of Term 2 
04/01/2024- Term 3 begins 

Follow what’s happening at Berrow
Follow us on twitter: @berrowprimary
Follow Miss Bradley on Twitter: @CBradleyTPLT
Follow us on Facebook: Berrow Primary Church Academy

End of Term 1
How have we reached the end of Term 1 already.? The 
children have settled back into school life very well 
and have been enjoying their new learning enquires. 
We hope you have a lovely half term break 
13/10/2023- 27/10/2023. We are excited to welcome 
the children back  for Term 2 on 30/10/2023.

Harvest 
Thank you for joining us on Tuesday 3rd October  for 
our Harvest festival at St Mary’s Church. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed celebrating harvest. Thank you to 
our families who were able to spare some time to 
walk with us and for your generous donations. 

Kilve 
Our year 5 & 6 went on school camp to Kilve court last 
week. The children had a wonderful time, over come 
many fears amongst the group and made lots of 
memories. Thank you to all the staff who took the 
time to accompany the children on their adventure. 
We have shared a camp video on Weduc for you all to 
enjoy. 

Staffing
We wold like to wish Mrs Manlow lots of luck on her 
new adventure as she sadly leaves Berrow Primary 
Church Academy. She will be greatly missed by staff 
and children across the school. Thank you for your 
support and dedication to Berrow over the
last 20 years. 

Communication
Weduc- Thank you to everyone for your patience 
while we try to  learn the new system together. Please 
contact the office if you are still not able to access 
Weduc and we will continue to help with this. 
Aspens – The ordering of meals seems to be much 
smoother now but please can we ask you to check 
your child’s orders and ensure they have something 
everyday to avoid us having to call home. 

Parent Review Meetings
Thank you to everyone who signed up to our parent 
review meetings this week. We were delighted to see 
so many families and children attending. We hope 
you found these meetings usual. If you were not able 
to book and would like to speak with your child’s class 
teacher,  please grab them at the start or end of the 
day to arrange this. 



12/10/2023

Harvest
Thank you for all of your generous 
harvest donations in  aid of our local 
food bank. 

Y2 making healthy wraps in DT.

Fortnightly Photos

Forest School 
FUN ! 

Fire making, 
pumpkin finding 

and s’more
tasting – yum! 

Our Fireflies 
have been 
exploring 
Autumn. 


